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Our students are busy rehearsing for the Spring Concert next week!
They are giving their best effort to deliver a great program for you all!
This event will feature a variety of musical instruments, vocal
performances, and folk dances. Mark your calendars and join us on
Wednesday, May 27th! Enjoy the music, immerse yourself in different
cultures, and show your support for the event's cause.



5th through 8th Graders are simplifying algebraic
expressions!

It’s another exciting week in Kindergarten
class. They are working on writing theme

words and learning some Bible verses.

Here are our 1st and 2nd Graders exploring and
studying the characteristics of different rocks.

3rd and 4th Graders citing evidence from their unit
book, Yuki. Building up from citing page numbers to

citations for the science fair this coming 4th quarter.

P.E. class is never boring to our students.
From left to right, our students are

playing kangaroos and crocs, beach ball
volleyball, and musical chairs.

7th and 8th Graders are having their third
quarter exam part 1 in Math.

Best of luck to all!

Here are some of the students learning how to use
the microscope and looking at the specimens

during their Applied Science after school class
with Mr. Mercado.



March
Birthdays

March 25, Monday
No School

Commonwealth Covenant
Day

March 26, Tuesday
Start of 4th quarter

March 29, Friday
No School

Good Friday

April 1-5, 1 Week
No School

ELEMENTARY Spring Break

Dates to Know

Taylor Hyerin Aquino                  3/7
Jasper Zhu                                3/7
Kiien Manuel                              3/8
Blake Peter Kileleman              3/10
Ke’alohi Brazzle                      3/10
Arvin Chen                               3/12
Wuttipat Sukanpong               3/12
Jahryah Tilipao                       3/18
Tina Sun                                   3/21
Emma Leon Guerrero               3/28
 Ivan Agulto                             3/30

              

REMINDER:

Kindly collect

your student at

the front gate

during the

dismissal.

Our CDC students are eagerly sharing their class
worksheets and artwork they completed this week.


